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TOWN OF PELHAM CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
The information contained in this communication, including any attachments, may be confidential and is intended
only for the use of the recipient(s) named above, and may be legally privileged.  If the reader of this message is not
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure, or copying of this
communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please
re-send this communication to the sender and permanently delete the original and any copy of it from your computer
system.  Thank you.
 

From: Ramundo, Matteo <Matteo.Ramundo@niagararegion.ca> 
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 3:31 PM
To: Sarah Leach <SLeach@pelham.ca>
Cc: Dunsmore, Susan <Susan.Dunsmore@niagararegion.ca>
Subject: 415 Canboro Road Minor Variance
 
Good Afternoon Sarah,
After review from Regional staff of the minor variance application for the new building
at 415 Canboro there was no comments to be made from a Regional perspective
therefor we will not require any fees. If you have any questions or concerns regarding
this please feel free to contact me back.
Sincerely,
 
Matteo Ramundo
Development Approvals Technician
Niagara Region
Tel. 905-685-4225 EXT. 3345
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the recipient(s) named above, and may be legally privileged. If the reader of this message is not
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure,
or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and
permanently delete the original and any copy of it from your computer system. Thank you.


